

YOU ARE THE CENTRE OF OUR CARE

12 June 2020

Ms Margaret Down
WG Treasurer
United Grand Chapter of Australia
Order of the Eastern Star
PO Box 8152
Summerland Point
New South Wales 2259

Dear Ms Down

On behalf of Mallacoota District Health and Support Service (MDHSS), and our community, we wish to extend our heart-felt thank you for your thoughtful and generous donation of \$2 000.00 to us from your National Disaster Fund. We also wish you to pass on a huge thank you to The Perth Chapter for their \$500.00 Bunnings voucher given to the Men's Shed in the aftermath of the Mallacoota Bushfire Disaster.

The Men's Shed are very appreciative of the donation, and will put the money to good use in assisting the community to rebuild.

I would like to express our sincere thank you, to The United Grand Chapter of Australia Order of the Eastern Star for enabling MDHSS to continue providing services to the community of Mallacoota and surrounding districts.

Your donation will forever be remembered in the heart of the community.

Yours Sincerely

Ms-Anne Mwagiru Chief Executive Officer

Mallacoota District Health and Support Service (MDHSS)